
Orientation Programme for Programme Officers of NSS PUC Unit 2021 

An Orientation Programme for the Programme Officers of the NSS PUC Unit was held on 

11th August 2021 at 8:00 pm. The programme was hosted by Mr. Remlalthlamuanpuia, 

Programme Officer. The speaker was Dr. Zirlianngura, State Nodal Officer, Mizoram. The 

Principal of the college, Prof. H. Lalthanzara graced the programme and gave a short and 

inspiring speech. The speaker, Dr. Zirlianngura talked about the importance of following the 

action plans of the headquarters and he inspired the newly appointed Programme Officers to 

be an important part of the community. There was an interactive session at the end of the talk 

where the new Programme Officers asked questions and discussed about the future of the 

Unit with the SNO. 

 

 

 


